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Dear Mr. Merzak,  
 
 Subject: Fourth Global Forum on Reinventing Government 
  

I would like to thank you and your team for supporting the organization of the Fourth Global 
Forum on Re-inventing Government. Your organization – formatiscom – provided an outstanding service 
concerning the website of the Forum, on-line registration, travel arrangements, simultaneous 
interpretation, hospitality, conference services and documentation, and related activities. 
 

We have received highly positive feedback from our participants about the Forum including 
logistic arrangements. You and your staff performed your tasks at the highest level of professional 
commitment and enthusiasm. As you are aware, the capacity development workshops and the Forum had 
to be organized with very strict time constraints. Your company did a great job in getting all arrangements 
completed in time that led to the success of both events. 
 

Best wishes and Happy New Year  
 

                                                                     
     Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
       Guido Bertucci 

               Director 
                        Division for Public Economics and Public Administration 

                            Department of Economics and Social Affairs 
                           United Nations 
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